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June 1, 2017
Greetings MMMWCo#1 Members, 
The Board of Directors would like to remind you about our Annual MMMWCo#1 Meeting which is planned for Saturday, June 17, 2017, 11:00 a.m. It will be held at Jim and Sandy Pittman’s home located at 41619 Harmony.
-Please bring your own lawn chairs-
You are also invited to join the Potluck/BBQ after the meeting. We ask that members with the last name A-M please bring a dessert to share. Members with the last name N-Z please bring a salad. Main dish(s) and drinks will be provided. 
We will have a Board of Directors position open for the upcoming year.      Jim Pittman is retiring, however he will continue to be our water infrastructure consultant. To be on the board you must be listed as an owner on your water share, and you will need to attend the board meetings. There are generally two board meetings a year, unless necessity requires more. You are allowed to miss one board meeting per year. 
With this notice you will find a Proxy for the Annual Meeting. If you will be unable to attend on June 17, kindly fill out the form and mail it back to us at: PO Box 27044 Fresno Ca 93729, or email it to us at dyakligian@aol.com.
To review the minutes from last year’s meeting, you will find them on our web site: www.mmmwco1.com 
Our 2016 Consumer Confidence Report will be added to our website, and to learn more about your drinking water please go to http://mmmwco1.com. If you would prefer a paper copy of the 2016 Consumer Confidence report please contact Anna Di Falco at 559-270-1676 or email her at Annashaver@yahoo.com. 
Thank you all for your support and understanding, 
Debra Yakligian
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